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Sunshine Beach Skate Park – Maintenance Works 

 

Project summary  

Council will soon commence maintenance 
works at the Sunshine Beach Skate Park 
located next to the Noosa Aquatic Centre 
on Girraween Court. 
 
The work will consist of: 

• Resurfacing concrete areas 

• Refilling all gaps with improved 
expansion material 

• Repairing of concrete around coping 
area 

• Repairs to metal coping 

• Repairs to grind rails 

• Realignment of pit lids 

• Replacement of some of the fixings in 
the wooden half pipe area 

• Re coating of the painted and 
stencilled areas 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Duration of work

Work is scheduled to commence on the 

3rd March 2025 with works expected to 

be completed in 3 weeks, subject to 

weather and construction conditions.
 

The work will be undertaken during the 

day between the hours of 6.30am and 

6.30pm. 

Disruptions to the public 

The skate park facility will be CLOSED for the 

duration of the works. 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated. 
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